North Mac CUSD #34

The High School National Honor Society is selling tickets for our annual Nelson’s fundraiser. This drive thru
event will be on Wednesday, February 2™ from 4:00-6:30 pm at North Mac High School. A ticket is $11.00.
Any sophomore or junior interested in attending CACC for next school year, needs to stop by Mrs. McQueen’s
office and get an application. The application is due back to her by January 31

CACC will also be hosting an Open House for any interested sophomore and parents on January 27 from 5:00-
7:00 pm.

The following student was selected as CACC Student of the Month for December: Jacob Bolletto-Welding.

Drama club should check teams for the official rehearsal schedule. Email Ms. Kline with questions.

Students, just a reminder, there are to be NO hats worn in the building. This includes stocking hats. Please
remove hats once you come inside.

Seniors-several new scholarships have been posted on Mrs. McQueen’s school webpage. Please make sure you
are checking it weekly for new ones. Most of the local ones will start to become available within the next few
weeks.

Saturday, January 23 -Boys Freshman Basketball @ Lincolnwood Tournament in Morrisonville @ 9:00 am.

Monday-Breakfast--Lunch-No School
Tuesday-Breakfast--Lunch-No School
Wednesday-Breakfast--Lunch-
Thursday-Breakfast--Lunch-
Friday-Breakfast-Donut-Lunch-Bosco Sticks, dipping sauce.






